ATTACHMENT 1

= City of Sunnyvale

. . Draft Blanket Purchase Order NO BL005709
California
ORDERED FROM ORDER DATE BILL TO:
07024 - 001 City of Sunnyvale
775) 358-0888 i
(775) EFFECTIVE DATE Finance Department
Sierra Chemical Co Accounts Payable
11/18/2014
2302 Larkin Circle PO Box 3707
Sparks, NV 89431 EXPIRATION DATE Sunnyvale, CA 94088-3707
11/17/2015
CONTRACT AMOUNT
$125,000.00
REQUISITIONING DEPARTMENT FOB FREIGHT CHARGES
(9042) ESD/WPCP - Operations DEST Destination, freight included in price
PAYMENT TERMS BID NO
N/30
ITEM DESCRIPTION UNIT UNIT COST
1 Provide Liquid Chlorine for a one year period as needed by the | DLR $1.0000
City of Sunnyvale Water Pollution Control Plant.
Pricing per letter dated 8/18/2014.
Liquid Chlorine, one ton cylinder, $580.00/Ton
Ship to: City of Sunnyvale
WPCP
1444 Borregas Avenue
Sunnyvale, CA 94089
This order cancels and replaces BL004999
Purchase Requisition # RQ013111
Awarded by City Council 9/30/2014, RTC 14- 0828

AUTHORIZED DEPARTMENT(S)

NO DEPT NAME RELEASE AMT
9042 ESD/WPCP - Operations $125,000.00
DOCUMENT TERMS

This purchase order is subject to the City of Sunnyvale Standard Terms and Conditions for the Purchase of Goods,
dated 10/8/2010, a copy of which is attached and incorporated by reference (Form #TCBPO-G).

Invoices must be sent directly to Accounts Payable by mail to the address above or by e-mail to
accountspayable@sunnyvale.ca.gov and must reference the purchase order number. Failure to comply will result
in a delay in payment processing.

Continued on Next Page Page 1 of 2


dhoward
Typewriter
ATTACHMENT 1
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BUYER:

Howard, Dreama

PHONE (408) 730-7396 FAX (408) 730-7710
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SIERRA CHEMICAL CO.
A CARUS COMPANY

< amerat

2302 LARKIN CIRCLE
SPARKS, NEVADA 89431
PHONE (775) 358-0888

FAX (775) 358-0987
www.coruscorporation.com
www.sierrachemsales.com

Aug 18, 2014

Ms. Dreama Howard
City of Sunnyvale

650 West Olive Avenue
Sunnyvale, CA 94086

dhoward@sunnyvale.ca.gov

Re: Contract Extension - Price Increase Notification — Chlorine BLO04599

Dear Ms. Howard,

We are in receipt of your request to extend the current chlorine contract. Please be advised
that Sierra Chemical is making formal notification of the new pricing structure for the
2014/2015 season. The new pricing is due to the manufacturer increased cost due to
production, transportation & regulatory costs. Also, | have attached a copy of the supplier price
increase letter for your review.

Proposed Price: Nov 18, 2014 — Nov 17, 2015 $580.00/Ton

Please let me know if there are any questions.

Best r s,
Ronald Espailin
Commercial Manager

SPARKS & STOCKTON
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